
Weekly Learning Review - Year 3    

In Maths this week we have: 

• Used decimal tenths on timers to 

time and order how long it took us 

to complete jigsaws. 

• Recapped  previous learning 

about shapes and made 3D 

shapes from nets with different 

equipment. 

In English this week we have: 

• Compared and discussed tqwo 

different versions of the story of 

Cinderella. 

• Planned and written our own 

version of the story of Cinderella 

over a few English sessions. 

Other: 

It’s British Science week(s) over the next few weeks: 

• We made careful observations and drew diagrams explaining what 

had happened in a plants investigation we set up last week. 

• We had an exciting assembly from a pyrotechnic display pilot to    

inspire us with STEM ideas. We then looked at different paper plane 

designs, ready to make our own for a competition. 

• Art - we used clay to make canopic jars ready for our Year 3        

museum, which we are really looking forward to hosting for you all 

next week. 

This week’s homework: 

• Spelling - Further challenge words 

• Maths - Exploring 2D and 3D shapes. 


